

Staff Bulletin

THE STAFF NEWSLETTER OF THE UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX
19 MAY 2017

In this issue

- Career prospects rise again for University of Sussex students
- . Book now for the University's general election debate for the Brighton Pavilion seat
- Sign up for the VC's open staff forum: Wednesday 14 June
- Join us for the Sussex Community Festival in June
- Changes to the University's leadership team
- Ground-breaking ceremony for new student village
- Sussex marks International Day Against Homophobia, Biphobia and Transphobia
- Scientists to develop life-transforming drugs for Huntington's disease sufferers
- University of Sussex exploring partnership opportunities with local businesses
- ITS publish security guidance after worldwide malware attack

You can also read this newsletter on the Bulletin website.

CAREER PROSPECTS RISE AGAIN FOR UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX STUDENTS

Sussex is the third most successful UK university in terms of students' career prospects, show results in the Guardian University Guide 2018.



Read more

BOOK NOW FOR THE UNIVERSITY'S GENERAL ELECTION DEBATE FOR THE BRIGHTON PAVILION SEAT

Our next election debate will focus on the Brighton Pavilion constituency and take place on 24 May from 6pm in the large Jubilee lecture theatre.



Read more

SIGN UP FOR THE VC'S OPEN STAFF FORUM: WEDNESDAY 14 JUNE

A great opportunity to network and get to know colleagues from other parts of the University.



Read more

JOIN US FOR THE SUSSEX COMMUNITY FESTIVAL IN JUNE

All students and staff are invited to bring their friends, family and neighbours on to campus this summer for a free Community Festival.



Read more

Adam Tickell has announced some upcoming changes to the leadership teams in Life Sciences, Estates and Facilities and IT Services.

Read more



A group of VIPs officially marked the start of construction work on a new student village in a ground-breaking ceremony on 17 May.

Read more

SUSSEX MARKS INTERNATIONAL DAY AGAINST HOMOPHOBIA, BIPHOBIA AND TRANSPHOBIA

17 May commemorates the day in 1990 the World Health Organisation removed homosexuality from its list of mental diseases.

Read more

SCIENTISTS TO DEVELOP LIFE-TRANSFORMING DRUGS FOR HUNTINGTON'S DISEASE SUFFERERS

University of Sussex to lead multi-million pound project to treat debilitating symptoms.

Read more

UNIVERSITY OF SUSSEX EXPLORING PARTNERSHIP OPPORTUNITIES WITH LOCAL BUSINESSES

Sussex's VC and members of Brighton's Chamber of Commerce have been exploring how the University can build on its partnerships and forge new ones.

Read more

ITS PUBLISH SECURITY GUIDANCE AFTER WORLDWIDE MALWARE ATTACK

ITS have published security guidance, including information on how to make sure that personally owned computers are protected.

Read more

OTHER NEWS STORIES FROM THE WEEK

World-leading Middle East experts come together at Sussex

Former Sussex Vice-Chancellor honoured with top geographical prize

Geography Fellow wins Royal Geographical Society award

Sussex law lecturer wins national teaching award

Sussexsport is pedalling the way to a greener campus

EVENTS NEXT WEEK: OUR TOP PICKS FOR STAFF

The Gabriels trilogy - Hungry (Brighton Festival) Saturday 20 May to Saturday 27 May - Attenborough Centre

The Gabriels trilogy - What did you expect? (Brighton Festival) Saturday 20 May to Saturday 27 May - Attenborough Centre

The Gabriels trilogy - Women of a certain age (Brighton Festival) Saturday 20 May to Saturday 27 May - Attenborough Centre

The Lost Theatres of Brighton, a talk with author and local historian Christopher Horlock Wednesday 24 May - 14:30 until 15:30 - The Keep, BN1 9BP















General Election Round Table Wednesday 24 May - 15:00 until 17:00 - Jubilee 144

Making Meaningful Mischief - Can pranks, mischief, and creativity change the course of history?, Mike Bonanno of The Yes Men Thursday 25 May - 16:30 until 18:00 - Fulton 104

Echoes of Fascism in Contemporary Culture, Politics and Society Friday 26 May - 10:00 until 17:00 - Silverstone, University of Sussex

View all Sussex events.

ABOUT THE STAFF BULLETIN

The weekly *Staff Bulletin* is produced by the Internal Communications team and is intended for all current staff and postgraduate researchers at the University of Sussex. The next issue will be out on 26 May.

For advice on ways to tell people about your news or story ideas, please E internalcomms@sussex.ac.uk.



SussexUniStaff on Twitter